
Library Meeting Minutes 
COATESVILLE-CLAY TOWNSHIP  

PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

5:30 PM 
COATESVILLE CLAY TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY 

4928 Milton Street 
Coatesville, Indiana 

 
DETERMINATION OF A QUORUM – Library Board members present include Larry 
McCubbin, Shelly Starbuck, Kathy Blake, Connie Bartee, Jackie Cramer and Library 
Director Korleen Bledsoe. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Minutes of the April 2025 meeting were read and approved. 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

 Town Initiatives: 13th Annual Coatesville Car Show is scheduled for July 19, 2025 
with a rain date of Saturday, July 26, 2025; to make participant parking easier, the 
town will be marking low spots/holes in our lawn and filling with dirt and planting 
grass seed.  The week of the car show, they will paint parking lines in the grass to 
help get as many participants parked as possible; due to the number of participants 
parking on the lawn, the driveway, and in the road, the building will be closed for 
business that day, but the front door will be unlocked for participants to access the 
restrooms and water fountain 
 

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 Due to timing issues, Claim #9593 was written on 04-14-25 to the Hendricks 
County Treasurer for $150.00, and Claim #9594 was written on 04-14-25 to Baker 
& Taylor for $821.38. 

 Jackie contacted a storyteller, Debby Gullery, to see if she would be interested in 
doing a storytelling program in October.  After discussion of the payment fee and 
possible dates and times, Larry made a motion of obtaining Debby Gullery for our 
Fall program for patrons and the public.  Shelly seconded and the motion passed.  
Jackie is to contact Debby and follow up. 

 Laney Starbuck will be leading Summer Reading on Tuesdays at 11:00am from 
June 3rd through July 8th for all elementary age students.  

 Korleen is going to check on the air conditioner in the library meeting room. It is not 
cooling properly. 

 There is a conflict with the date Coatesville Downtown Revitalization, Inc. (CDR) 
chose for their School Supply give-away at the Community Center.  When they 
recently called to confirm their date, the town said the room was somehow reserved 
to someone else that day.  Korleen asked if the library meeting room could be used 
to host this give-away on Saturday, July 12th.  The Board members gave their 
approval for this community outreach. 

 
ADJOURNMENT at 6:00PM. 


